
 

SPORTS CARNIVAL 2022 
 

This year’s Sports Carnival was held on 10 March. It took on a new form as all games were held 

in classrooms. All activities were non-strenuous so as to allow those who had just been 

vaccinated to take part in them. Students had inter-class competition to clinch the Level 

Championship. Students displayed good sportsmanship throughout the day and even teachers 

eagerly joined in to participate and have fun! It was a memorable day where classmates worked 

hand in hand, cheered one another on and gave their best. All glory to God who made all things 

possible! 

 


